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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Seabrook Station
Change in Commitment Comoletion Date

In a letter dated March 23,1998 (NYN-98042), North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation (North
Atlantic) responded to Unresolved item 97-09-03 that was described in Inspection Report 50-443/97-09.
This reply stated that North Atlantic would complete the overall review of the impact of revised M&TE
accuracies by October 1,1998. North Atlantic has completed the majority of this review. However, due
to reallocation of resources to support a forced outage in June / July 1998, it is necessary to revise the
completion date for the balance of the review to December 31,1998.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. Terry Harpster, Director of .

Licensing Services, at (603) 773-7765.
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Very truly yours,

NORTH ATLANTIC ENERGY SERVICE CORP.
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Ted C. Feigenbaum ( |

Executive Vice President and
ChiefNuclear Officer

ec: H. J. Miller, NRC Region I Administrator
J. T. Harrison, NRC Project Manager, Project Directorate 1-3
R. K. Lorson, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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